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13.12.21 

Reading at Ellington 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I have previously mentioned that one of the most important targets for Ellington Primary School is to 

further develop reading. We have already made great strides in this area so far this year and I am 

appealing for your support to help us further. 

Currently, we try to ensure that all children are heard reading each week in school but this isn’t 

always possible. We would love some volunteers to come into school on a regular basis and listen to 

readers. If you feel that you could spare a morning or afternoon per week or per fortnight and would 

be able to help us, that would be amazing.  

Also, with the money raised through our Christmas raffle and The Big Green Bookshop, we will be 

opening up our library in the new year. Again, if anyone would like to be involved with this, please 

get in touch.  

Any support would be appreciated and would help us improve reading at Ellington. 

Best Wishes,  

Mr Hodgson 

Headteacher 
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